
 
 
Contact Information 
 
Crieff Seventh-day Adventist Church 
Gwydyr Road 
Crieff 
PH7 4BS 
 
Church website    www.crieffadventist.org.uk 
 
Minister 
Pastor Bernie Holford 
Telephone (office)   01764 653257 
Telephone (home)  01764 653275 
Mobile     07968 690706 
Email         bernie@sdascotland.com 
 
Elders 
Mrs Eleri Dutton   01764 681408 
Miss Ruth Farrer   01764 652611 
Pastor Bob Rodd  01764 653090 
Eric Winch   01764 652548 
 
Church Bulletin 
Mrs Inna Thompson 
Telephone   01764 655032 
Email  bulletin@crieffadventist.org.uk 
 
 
Would you like to prepare for baptism or 
develop your relationship with God? Perhaps 
you would like a visit or know of someone 
who is unwell or in need of a visit for any 
reason. Please speak with the Minister or one 
of the church elders. 
 
 

 
 
Sabbath Services 
 
Prayer Group     9.30am 
Song Service     9.45am 
Sabbath School             10.00am 
Worship Service             11.15am 
 
Lead Elder for August         Pastor Bob Rodd 
 
Lead Elder for September           Eleri Dutton 
 
 
Sunset Times for Crieff 
 
Today                                                 8:15pm 
 
Friday 5 September                           7:59pm     
 
Friday 12 September                         7:41pm                                          
 
 
Preaching Plan 
 
Sabbath 6 September        Tomasz Ostrowski 
 
Sabbath 13 September Pastor Bernie Holford 
 
Sabbath 20 September Pastor Robin Riches 
 

 
 
 
 

 
      Welcome to Crieff 

            
                   WORSHIP SERVICE 

 
11.15 am ~ 30 August 2014 

 
Invocation 

Welcome  

Hymn NAH 25       “Immortal Invisible” 

Pastoral prayer 

Tithes and Offerings 

Children’s Story                        

Hymn MP 456   “Make me a channel “ 

Scripture reading    

Sermon                      Justice like Mountains!                     

Hymn MP 806   “Beauty for brokenness” 

Benediction 

 
 
 



We are so pleased that you have joined us 
in worship today. Please feel welcome. As 
always, the Lord’s presence is with us; let us 
all be reverent before Him and receive His 
blessings. 
 
This Sabbath morning, we have the 
opportunity to listen as Pastor Bernie 
Holford shares God’s Word with us. 
 
You are invited to enjoy refreshments in the 
church Hall after the service followed by a 
Bring-and-Share Fellowship Lunch.  
All visitors are most welcome to share what 
we have. 
 
Thank you to everyone who was involved in 
the Flower Festival last week. All of your hard 
work producing beautiful flower exhibits, 
baking delicious cakes and assembling 
wonderful craftworks has been truly 
appreciated by the good number of guests. 
Thank you to those manning the craft and 
cake stalls and welcoming the visitors. 
 
The total amount of money raised for 
Perthshire Women’s Aid and Perth Salvation 
Army is £850. 
 
Fidra’s Indian journey. Fidra will be 
presenting a programme about her 
adventures in India this afternoon at 3pm. 
Everyone welcome. 
 
Supper social tonight at the Holford's home  
2, Newstead, Ancaster Road at 6 pm. All 
welcome, and if you can, please bring a light 
bite to share and eat. 

Next Board Meeting is on Monday, 1 
September at 7pm. 
 
Adventurer Club is coming back to put smile 
on little faces next Saturday, 6 September at 
3 pm in the Church Hall.  
 
Hearts and Hands is on Sunday 7th 
September at 10 am. Everyone welcome.  
 
Note from Karin Edwards. “Two years ago I 
was diagnosed with cancer, for which I had 
surgery and radiotherapy – and I thought I 
was cured.  Six weeks later, follow-up scans 
showed that my cancer had spread to my 
lymph nodes and I was told there was nothing 
they could do to help me.  I continued having 
3-monthly scans, and six months later they 
told me that although my cancers were 
growing, they saw no further spread of the 
disease.  Throwing me a ‘lifeline’ they offered 
me another course of radiotherapy with a 
strong enough dose to kill off the tumours.  It 
was one of the hardest decisions of my life to 
decide to go ahead with the treatment, for 
there were no guarantees that it would be 
successful, and the side-effects were horrific.  
Last week I had the results of my latest scans 
to see if the treatment was successful, and I 
praise God as I share with you that my scans 
show me to be cancer-free!  I know that Crieff 
church have kept praying for me, and I want 
to thank all of you from the bottom of my 
heart for your prayers and support.  We have 
a gracious God who answers prayer, and I 
give Him all the glory!  Karin.” 
 

Crieff Church Website Information on what 
is happening in our church is regularly posted 
on the website. For details, please go to 
www.crieffadventist.org.uk 
       
SM Camp meeting and Youth Retreat 
24-26 October, at Gartmore House, 
Aberfoyle.   Speakers Dr. S.K.Mfune, and Pr. 
Gifford Rhamie.  Details on the poster. 
Application forms on the notice board.  Don’t 
miss this event.  Talk to Carole if you have 
any questions. 
 
Prayer Chain Please telephone Morag 
Galloway with your prayer requests. 
Telephone 01764 660769 
 
Please remember that the parking bay within 
the church grounds are for the sole use of the 
disabled and those with mobility problems. 
Would all other drivers please park on 
Gwydyr Road or surrounding streets. 
 
If you would like a copy of today’s sermon 
on CD, please leave a note of your name and 
today’s date in the Sermon Tapes Box as you 
leave the church. Your CD will be ready by 
next Sabbath. Contributions of £1 per CD 
would be appreciated. Excess funds from 
production go to CAP funds.  
 
Church Bulletin Please read your Bulletin to 
keep up to date with what is going on in Crieff 
Church. Any items for the bulletin should be 
given to Inna Thompson, Communications 
Secretary.  
 
Deadline for items – Tuesday 6:00pm 

http://www.crieffadventist.org.uk/

